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26 February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 1 Phonics Information 
 

 
 
To help prepare you and your child for the upcoming Phonics screening taking place 
the week beginning 10 June 2019, we are holding a meeting for parents on Thursday 
21 March 2019 at 2:30pm.   
 
Year 1 teachers will run a Phonics Café from Monday 25 March 2019.  The Café will 
take place before school starting at 8.30am and will run on Mondays and Wednesdays 
each week until the Phonics Screening takes place in June.  Mondays Café will be for 
selected students only, dojo invitations will be sent out to these parents inviting your 
child to attend and will be held in 1W classroom.  On Wednesdays all children from 
year 1 are invited to attend.  Wednesday sessions will be held in 1P classroom. 
 
We feel this is really beneficial to give the children extra help, support and 
encouragement and look forward to welcoming them to the Café. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss Watts 
Phonics Lead 


